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From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: 

To: Lisa Ray 
CC: Patti Daniel 

Subject: RE Wrong Docket 

Wednesday, December 08, 2010 11.49 AM 

Hi Lisa, Thank you for bringing this matter to our attention. It looks like the docket 
number on the "cc:" portion of the letter was incorrect and we didn't catch it when 
entering the description. Per this e-mail, we will move DN 09462-10 from Docket 
100337 to 100330. 

If there are any other documents that should be moved, just let us know. Thanks again! 
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From: Lisa Ray 
Sent: Wednesday, December 08, 2010 11:32 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: Wrong Docket 

Dorothy, 

I wasn't sure who I should tell, but there is a letter and attachments in the wrong 
docket file. I need to have the letter to Jack Lihvarcik, dated November 15, 
2010, 
and the attachments removed from Docket File No. 100337-WS and placed in 
Docket File No. 100330-WS. If you have any questions, please let me know. 

Thank you, 

Lisa Ray, Staff Assistant 
Division of Economic Regulation 
Phone: 8501413-6900 
Fax: 8501413-6907 
lisa.rav@Dsc.state.fl,us 
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